
 

 

MEMO 

 

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors 

From: Scott Weeks 

Subject: Inspection Fees 

Date: 9-2-2022 

 

 

 

It has been requested that I look into inspection fees for Madison County Building 

Inspectors. I have been unable to find that any changes have been made to our inspection fees since 

approximately 1994. The fees associated with inspections are $45.00 per inspection on all permits 

except mobile homes which are $60.00. While it is difficult to find inspection fees for contract 

workers, I have discovered some municipalities and counties are roughly in the $75.00 range and 

reinspection fees are higher. 

 

I would like the Board of Supervisors to consider an increase to a $75.00 inspection fee on 

all inspection fees and reinspection fees. 

 

  

 


